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Call for Inputs: 
Green Climate Fund Indigenous Peoples’ Policy


1. Incheon, 1 March 2017 – The Board of the Green Climate Fund (GCF) requested the Secretariat to prepare for consideration by the Board, at its seventeenth meeting, a Fund-wide Indigenous Peoples policy in decision B.15/01, paragraph (a).
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of this call for inputs is to invite submissions on the Indigenous Peoples’ policy of the GCF.
I. Inputs requested
3. The GCF Secretariat is pleased to invite Board members and alternate Board members of the Board, and observer organizations to provide their submissions in relation to the content and development of the GCF Indigenous Peoples’ policy.
4. Taking into consideration the Fund’s existing policies, interim ESS standard on Indigenous Peoples, and the proposed environmental and social management system (ESMS),[footnoteRef:1] inputs are welcome in relation to the following: [1:  Call for public inputs was issued by the GCF Secretariat on 15 December 2016 and can be accessed at https://www.greenclimate.fund/documents/20182/24913/DCP_15-12-2016_-_GCF_Environmental_and_Social_Management_System.pdf/3b05eb86-4636-4179-aa1d-ebfcec34037e] 

(a) Outline and content of the Fund-wide Indigenous Peoples’ policy;

(b) Scope and principles of the policy;

(c) Entry points for engagement and participation of indigenous peoples, and

(d) Requirements and roles and responsibilities in operationalizing the policy.
5. Consideration should be given to elements of the Indigenous Peoples’ policy that would enhance the participation of the indigenous peoples in the design, development and implementation of the strategies and activities to be financed by the Fund as called for by the Governing Instrument. 
II. Deadline
6. The deadline for submissions is 1 April 2017 at 23:59 Korean Standard Time.
III. Submission
7. Official submission of inputs on behalf of an organization or group of organizations in Microsoft Word format should be sent via email as one document with subject line "Call for inputs – GCF Indigenous Peoples’ policy – Response" to:
 		accreditation@gcfund.org 
The official submission should clearly indicate: 
Full Name
Title/Position
Organization/Affiliation	
Contact details including telephone and e-mail address
Organization’s Focal Point (name, surname and position). 

8. Submissions should indicate whether the inputs are provided on behalf of an organization or a group of organizations. In the case where the inputs are provided on behalf of an organization, the list of organizations should be included in the official submission of inputs.
IV. Disclaimer
1. Inputs provided may be publicly disclosed, made available on the GCF’s website, and/or incorporated in whole or in part in a document presented to the Board.
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